Alister Jack DL MP

Member of Parliament for Dumfries and Galloway

HOUSE OF COMMONS
LONDON SW1A 0AA

November 2018.

Dear Constituent,

A Response to the Fixed Odds Betting Terminals Campaign

Thank you for contacting me about fixed-odds betting terminals (FOBTSs).

| am pleased to be able to report that the UK Government has decided to bring forward the
reduction in the maximum stake on FOBTs to £2, which will now take place in April 2019.

This will ensure that vulnerable people are protected as soon as possible.

The UK Government announced the reduction in the maximum stake on FOBTSs earlier this
year, as a welcome measure to tackle the social blight of these machines, which exploit some
of the most vulnerable people in our society. This followed a consultation which found that a
high proportion of those seeking treatment for gambling addiction identify FOBTs as their
main form of gambling.

At the same time as reducing the maximum stake on FOBTs, the UK Government intends to
work with the gambling industry to ensure that the maximum stake reduction is implemented
in an orderly manner and with minimal disruption to the jobs of those employed in the
industry.

Thank you again for taking the time to contact me.

You r? sincerely, &)’V

Alister Jack DL MP
Dumfries and Galloway constituency.
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